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21 Keats Grove

London NW3 2RS

06/12/2017  22:03:142017/5913/P OBJ Edward Bace Dear Marcus Piggott,

We strongly object to the proposed works at 4/5 Keats Grove, on the grounds of its frivolity 

and profound impact on the neighborhood.  There is no adequate justification for the 

proposed work, and it is constrained by restrictive covenants, one of the fundamental 

principles of English Law being private property.  There has been too much disruptive work 

on our road already over the years (the property opposite us, after years of destructive 

labor, has sat idle), and there are no grounds to allow this work to go ahead.  By doing so, 

you will ignore the well being of your tax paying residents, who cherish the character of the 

area, to which this initiative is directly opposed.

Yours sincerely,

Jill & Edward Bace

21 Keats Grove

Page 34 of 52


